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The USEF Driving Sport Committee in pursuant to the Athlete Selection
Procedures for the 2018 FEI World Equestrian Games for Combined Driving
(Section I.E.2) determined that no mandatory outing will be required for the
athlete/horse combinations that are nominated or selected for the event.

Questions about this determination may be sent to the USEF Director of Driving:
Danielle Aamodt | 859-225-2077 daamodt@usef.org


